
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  

 
Next Meeting – Wednesday  

November 12,  2014 
 

At 
 
Francis Xavier’s Restaurant 

– 
1933 N.E 181

st
 Ave. 

Portland, Oregon 97230 
503-666-1957 

 
Business Meeting 

11:30am 
 

Speaker 
John Lee 
12:15pm 

 

Clarice Moss, President 
503-658-5227 

Email: 
claricemoss@yahoo.com 

 
Billie Goodwin, VP.  

503-254-6121 
Email 

oriongood@aol.com 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Special Interest Articles: 

 
• Add a highlight or your 

point of interest here. 

 

• Add a highlight or your 

point of interest here. 

 

• Add a highlight or your 

point of interest here. 

Individual Highlights: 

Executive Club                 2 

Our Thanks                      3 

MHRW Auction Info        4 

Good Messages              5 

Auction Prep                    6 

Citizen Lobby Info           7 

Editors 

Clarice Moss 

Kevin Moss 

 

In a few days the Election will be over and we can figure out 

how best to live and work with the results.   I, for one, won’t 

miss the media advertising bombardment.     Mt.  Hood 

Republican Women are privileged to welcome Mr. John Lee, 

Clackamas County Republican Party Chairman, as our 

speaker on November 12, 1914.  Besides being an able and 

organized Republican leader, he has also traveled the world 

in the last year.  How are we, as Americans, treated in Israel, 

Russia or South Korea?  With respect or disdain?  It will be 

interesting to hear his perception of our country by others.   

Election turnouts and results will also be discussed.   Please 

arrive early to visit and place your luncheon orders before 

our business meeting convenes at 11:30 AM.   We meet at 

Francis Xavier’s Restaurant, located on the corner of N.E. 

181st and San Rafael Street, just south of the I-84 Freeway.  

Plenty of free parking and a full service menu is available. 

                                                                                                                          

There is always time for questions and additional discussion 

on the latest political and legislative news. 
  

 

Elections are not won on Election Day – but 
through the work in the months leading up to it. 

 

November 2014 

Volume 3, Issue 19 

Mt Hood Republican Women 

GOOD PROPOSAL FOR ALL                                                                                   

Proposed 28
th

 Amendment to the United States 

Constitution:  “Congress shall make no law that 

applies to the citizens of the United States that 

does not apply equally to the Senators, 

Representatives of Congress; and, Congress shall 

make no law that applies to the Senators and/or 

Representatives that does not apply equally to the 

citizens of the United States….”                           

 Thank you Mark Levin 

mailto:claricemoss@yahoo.com
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Executive Club November 5th  
7pm Airport Shilo Inn 

11707 Northeast Airport Way 
Executive Club Meeting, Wednesday,    November 5, 2014 at 7 PM.  
 Eric Winters will report on the local election results while Lindsay 
Berschauer delivers the Oregon House news.  Gregg Clapper will 

finish it off with the Oregon Senate, U.S. Senate and the Governor’s 
race.     All are welcome.  Remember we are all members of the 
Jeffersonian Society of active citizens working to support our 

Constitution.     Long live the late Don McIntire’s vision!                                  

 
The best Local 

Newspaper in our area is 
the NORTHWEST 

CONNECTION 
published monthly and 

available at newsstands, 
restaurants, and your 

favorite doctor’s office.  
Subscribe by mail at $65. 

a year.  Call  
503-328-8416 for 

information.       

Birthdays 
Send a card, bake a 
cake, take them to 
lunch, give them a 
call and wish them 
well on their special 

day 
 

November 29,   
Judy Kamisky                                                   

                                                     
People want the front 
of the bus, the back of 

the church, and the 
center of attention 

 
“No one is in charge 

of your happiness 
but you.”   

                                                                      
Regina Brett a 90 

year old from 
Cleveland, Ohio 

 

 
 

Dear Mt. Hood Republican Women, 
      Thank you so much for the books that you 

donated to us for the children of our clients.  

We have already had the opportunity to give 

many of the books to the children who come 

to the center with their mothers.  We are 

happy that you thought of us.  It’s very nice to 

see the children so happy with their new 

book.  Thank you again for bringing a smile 

to them and us. 

 

Sincerely,   

Pregnancy Resource Center Staff and 

Volunteers 

 

There is NO Boring CPO 
meeting on Tuesday, 

November 4,  2014,  as it 
is ELECTION DAY. Please 
ensure your ballots are in 

the drop box by 8pm 
 

Our Mt. Hood Republican Red Tote Bags are still available.  Purchase one 
for $ 20.  And display your Patriotism plus advertise our club to all.     
Club Brochures and Business Cards will also be available at our  

November 12th, 2014 meeting. 

 

“Education is 
not the learning 
of facts, but the 
training of the 
mind to think” 

  
Albert Einstein 
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A big THANK YOU    to all those who walked 

door to door sharing handouts, everyone who 

put up a sign in their yard or on their car, the 

many telephone calls made to grumpy 

Democrats, all those who offered candidate 

opportunities to present their messages and 

hopes for a better Oregon, and to everyone who 

took the time to spread the message of all our 

good Republican citizens.    We thank you!  It 

was a gigantic effort towards a reachable goal 

for our country.   Remember progress is made 

one step at a time.  We must remain patient and 

persevere. 

 

To the Candidates who stepped up to the plate 

for us to bare their life’s story both good and 

bad and answer questions over and over again. 

We know the toll that these races have taken on 

you, the missed meals with your families, the 

lost nights of sleep, the holey tennis shoes, the 

dog bites (talking to you Senator Thomsen) the 

gas and miles on your car. But let you not 

forgot the friends you made along the route, 

those who drove down to march in Old 

Fashioned Day parades wearing tye-dyed shirts. 

The moments of accidently hitting volunteers 

with candy and signs. The photos of a County 

Chairman with a dancing bear!!!! 

 

We all had our struggles, our ups and downs, 

the days we said enough is enough but we are 

Republicans and when those days come we 

march on because of our principles and our 

commitments to the Life, Liberty and Pursuit of 

Happiness that our nation was founded upon. 

 

“We fought, we dreamed, and the dream is still 

with us.”     Ronald Reagan, 1976 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 

 
 
   
  
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 

Thank You to the Volunteers and Candidates-A Look Back 
 

If you enjoy good conversation with the 

latest political information, This Club’s for 

you!    As part of both the State and National 

Organization of Republican Women, our 

goals are to increase the involvement of 

citizens for good government through 

education and activities that promote the 

principles and ideals of the Republican Party.    

Meetings are open to both men and women at 

Francis Xavier’s Restaurant, 1933 N.E.  

181st Ave.  On the second Wednesday of 

months, February through May and 

September through December.   Business 

meeting at 11:30 am with speakers to follow. 

The Clackamas County Republican 
Party (CCRP) work will not be done 

after Tuesday November 4
th
. We 

will be shifting into high gear to 
prepare for the local district 

elections in May of 2015 (School, 
Fire, Water boards and Special 

Districts) please contact them to get 
involved.  

Visit the CCRP website at 
www.clackamasrepublicans.org  

 for the lastest information and 
contact numbers. 

 

http://www.clackamasrepublicans.org/
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“Our Founding 
Fathers gave 

their lives to give 
us an opportunity 

to pursue our 
dreams, never 

forget what they 
gave us, a voice” 

Kevin Moss, 
Associate 
Member 

  

The latest 
copy of 

MHRW By 
laws has 

been printed 
and will be 

distributed to 
all members 

at our 
November 
meeting.  

.    
 

Do not hesitate 
to speak your 

mind with 
“Letters to the 

Editor”    

Clackamas County Chapter of Americans 
For Prosperity   will meet Friday,  

November 14, 6:30 PM at the Clackamas 
County Public Training Center, 12700 SE 

82nd Ave., Clackamas.   Please join them in 
helping to educate citizens about economic 
policy and working for limited government 
and personal freedom at the federal, state 

and local level.  Bring a friend, 
Refreshments will be provided.  All are 

welcome.      Call 503-998-6298 for 
additional information or visit     

www.afpclackamas.com              
 

MHRW Annual Christmas Auction  
Wednesday December 10

th
 

 

Mark your calendars, Wednesday December 10th The Mt. 
Hood Republican Women’s Annual Christmas Auction! 

Check your shelves for those collectables, bake your best 
cookies, use your knitting or crocheting skills on handcraft 

items, create an ornament or jewelry item and bring all 
your extra books.  We love Holiday decorations, gift items, 
chocolate fudge and poinsettias too.  All these and more 

will be auctioned to raise funds to educate and assist 
others through 2015.    A fun event, enjoyed by all.  

Labeling tags for your donated items will be available at 
our November meeting. 

 

 

 
 

“The heart of a fool is in 
his mouth, but the mouth 
of a wise man is in his 

heart.” Benjamin Franklin 

http://www.afpclackamas.com/
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Reminder, Write “IN GOD WE TRUST” on both 
the front and back of your outgoing mail as a 

reminder to not remove GOD   from our country. 
 
 

      Happy Thanksgiving to all 
of our members and to all the 

new friends that we have 
made on the campaign trail 

this year.  
 

May your day be filled with 
family, friends and good 

food!! Many Blessings from 
our family to yours 

 
  
 

“We need leaders 
who will stand up 

for the little guy and 
listen once again.”         

Sarah Palin 

 

In our lives we will encounter 

struggles, challenges, barriers, 

success, failure, burdens and regrets. 

Although we may encounter some 

moments that seem insurmountable, 

we must not give up or give in, we 

have another choice. In broadening 

our horizons we have learned if we 

don’t stand on or share our beliefs 

then what is the purpose in life. The 

answer lies in believing in our friends, 

family and ourselves. We have 

freedom to make our choice. So live 

each day to the fullest and turn your 

mistakes into positive learning. 
 

Fly our flag and 
thank a veteran 

on Veteran’s 
Day, November 

11th 
 

I believe that 
Credentials 
on the wall 

do not make 
you a decent 

human 
being.  

 

  



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

Join the OREGON CITIZENS 
LOBBY  

 A growing statewide 
collaborative effort by 

citizens to promote 
legislative accountability.  

Visit www.tracktheirvote.org 
to view the end product of 
OCL.  Contact them at PO 

Box 116 Willamina, Oregon  
97396, 503-537-8108 or  

 
oregoncitizenslobby12@gmail.com  

 

Copies of the Proposed 2015 
Mt. Hood Republican 

Women’s Budget will be 
available at November’s 

meeting.    Member approval 
will take place December 10th. 
 

It was so refreshing to hear Greg Leo’s presentation of the ballot measures at 
our October 8 meeting and to hear him repeat “What would Nancy Reagan 

say?”    NO!! !   He was an efficient manager of our Oregon Republican State 
office for many years and is a good example for all Republicans to emulate.  

Thank you Greg 

Mt. Hood Republican Women’s Regular Memberships 
at $ 25.  and Associate memberships at $ 15. can now 
be paid.  Mail to President, Clarice Moss, 24600 S.E. 
Three Cedars St., Damascus, 97089 or bring to our 
next meeting.    Be a part of a State and National 

Organization of Conservative Republican Women that 
can accomplish great progress when working together. 

 

Don’t hesitate to call your county GOP office to 
get the latest information about what is 

happening in your County from job creation to 
taxes, upcoming zoning changes and property 
tax information. They will be able to help you in 

advising our local leaders on the issues 
important to you. Please call and step up to get 

involved because it is you who can make a 
difference!!! 

 
Clackamas County GOP Office, 503-974-4671,   

612 Molalla Ave., Oregon City,                                                                                                                                                      
www.ClackamasRepublicans.org 

 
Multnomah County GOP Office, 503-956-0919,   

11618 NE Halsey St., Portland, 
www.multnomahgop.org  

 
Washington County GOP Office,  

503-922 1678, Beaverton, Chairman Bryce Kennedy      
chair@GOPWashingtonCounty.org   

Mark your calendar for Friday, November 7, 2014, 8 AM – 3 PM - 
Reynolds High School, 4th Annual Living History Day 

 

mailto:oregoncitizenslobby12@gmail.com
http://www.clackamasrepublicans.org/
http://www.multnomahgop.org/
mailto:chair@GOPWashingtonCounty.org
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Some Memorable Church Quotes….. 
    

 Ladies,  don’t forget the rummage sale.  
It’s a chance to get rid of those things 
not worth keeping around the house.  

Bring your husbands. 
 

     Please place your donation in the 
envelope along with the deceased 

person you want remembered. 
 

     Weight Watchers will meet at 7 PM 
at the First Presbyterian Church.  

Please use large double door at the 
side entrance. 

      
The pastor would appreciate it if the 

ladies of the Congregation would lend 
him their electric girdles for the pancake 

breakfast next Sunday. 
                                                                                      

Thank you Becky Bunting 
 

It’s not what gather, but what 
you scatter that tells what kind 
of life you have lived. Thank 

you Becky for sharing 
                                                                                         

Thank you Becky Bunting for sharing 
 

 

 Those who are too smart 
to engage in politics are 

punished by being 
governed by those who 

are dumber.                                                                                                    
 

Plato, ancient Greek 
Philosopher 

 

INTERESTING -   
People who laugh a lot are 

healthier than those who don’t. 
 

Beware of telephone calls from unknown 
numbers or areas. Be careful, be cautious. 
Caller ID is one of the best safety features 

on your telephone bill 

 

“Whoever said that Diamonds 

are a girls’ best friend….never 

owned a DOG.” 
 



 

 

Mt. Hood Republican Women 

 
Thank You and May God Bless America 

 
Take time and Honor our Heroes and 

loved ones this Veteran’s Day  


